
May 2, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing 

Attn: Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
P.O. Box 47250 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: In the Matter of PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company; Clean Energy 
Implementation Plan; Docket UE-210829 

Dear Director Maxwell: 

Please find enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket a Petition to Intervene on 
behalf of NW Energy Coalition (NWEC) and Declaration of Service of Lauren McCloy. 
This filing has been e-filed with the Commission and served upon parties electronically 
by email. 

Please also be advised that we have been informed that representatives of PacifiCorp 
need to add NWEC representatives to their “safe senders” list in order to receive service 
from us via email in this docket. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Lauren McCloy 
Lauren McCloy 
Policy Director 
NW Energy Coalition 
811 1st Ave. Suite 305 
Seattle, WA 98104 
(509) 201-3581
lauren@nwenergy.org
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